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Headline: Cyber-Scammers Took a LOT of Money in 2022 

What are scammers up to these days? Below are the latest startling cyber-scam statistics collected by 
the Federal Trade Commission (FTC).    

 

 
 
If you spot a scam, report it! 

❖ Online at ReportFraud.ftc.gov.  
❖ By phone at 1-877-382-4357 (9:00 AM - 8:00 PM, ET) 

 
If you have any questions, please call our Customer First Contact Center at (203) 462-4400 

(Monday – Friday (excluding bank holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) 

http://www.reportfraud.ftc.gov/

